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“We are people of the Way”  “Love the Way” 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Gr. 5-9 Parents/Guardian, 

 

 

On behalf of STAR Catholic Schools we’d like to thank you for choosing a Catholic 

education, and enrolling in École Mother d’Youville Catholic School. Since Catholic 

education was established in Beaumont, interest has been expressed in continuing 

into the high school grades. The Board of Trustees are currently advocating for a 

high school in, Beaumont, to Alberta Education, while supporting parents by 

designating Christ the King High School in Leduc, as the Catholic high school for 

Beaumont.  

In order to support this option for parents, STAR Catholic Schools is investigating 

the possibility and interest level of busing from Beaumont to Christ the King High School (CTK) in Leduc.  

 

Currently there is a privately operated bus travelling from Beaumont to Covenant Christian School in 

Leduc. The pickup time is 7:00 am at the No Frills store parking lot, with a drop-off at 8:20 am in Leduc. 

The pickup time is non-negotiable, as the bus leaves Beaumont, and has a rural route before coming into 

Leduc.  

The Division also has the ability to establish its own bus, or contract with parents to provide transportation 

to CTK themselves. For the Board to further explore these options, we would need to have an idea of the 

number of Beaumont students who would be interested in going to Christ the King High School.  

 

Please let us know your interest by responding on our form online (link to follow) by ​November 27th​​. ​All 

entries will be submitted for a prize draw of a Mother D’youville Defenders Hoodie​​: 

 

bit.ly/busmdy2018 

 

Blessings, 

 

Jordan Robinson Charlie Bouchard 

Principal EMDYS Superintendent of Schools STAR Catholic 

 

 

 

http://bit.ly/busmdy2018
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Defenders Spirit Wear  

Our brand new online clothing store for Defenders gear is 

open until November 30th. Please take a look at our clothing 

options from hoodies, t-shirts, long sleeve shirts, and 

sweats. $2 from every purchase from our clothing store go 

towards the Marian Center in Edmonton. Visit our website or 

go to ​bit.ly/mdyclothing 

 

 

November Hot Lunch 

November's hot lunch will be provided by Old Montreal 
Hot Dogs and Poutine. Students will have a choice of 
the following menu option: 

● Hot Dog, Fries, and Drink $6 
● Hot Dog, Poutine, and Drink $7 
● Chicken Strips, Fries and Drink $7 
● Chicken Strips, Poutine, and Drink $8 

Hot Lunch is now available for purchase on School 
Cash. All lunches must be pre-ordered. Deadline is 
November 18th for ordering. 
The date for November's is Friday, Nov. 23rd. All 
proceeds will be going to our grade 9 farewell. Orders can be completed ​here​. 

 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

 

Parent Teacher Interviews are this month on November 

22 and November 27 from 4pm-7pm. A Sign Up Genius’ 

for each teacher’s time slots will be emailed on Tuesday, 

November 13. 

http://bit.ly/mdyclothing
https://starcatholic.schoolcashonline.com/

